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Principal’s Message  
 

 

Assalamu-Alaikum Wahramatullahi Wabaratuh 

Alhamdulillah, Term Two has commenced smoothly and 

will no doubt pass very quickly with the blessed month 

of Ramadan fast approaching. One of the highlights of 

this term will be our Ramadan Assembly scheduled for   

Tuesday, 20
th
 June 2017 and the Community Iftaar     

Dinner to be held on Saturday, 17
th
 June 2017.  

Drop-off and Pick-Up Arrangement  

In order to ensure better flow of traffic and less congestion in the car park,   

Norbury Way has been allocated as the College’s drop-off and pick-up location 

from this week onwards. Parents who are only dropping off or pricking up their 

children are to come to Norbury Way and not the car park. The car park is on-

ly for parents who are coming into the College and therefore, parking in 

the car park. Please note that parents are responsible for their children and 

are required to supervise their children in the car park at all times. Please take 

care when reversing and keep small children and toddlers with you. 

The Year 7 and Year 8 parents are invited to attend the Parent-Teacher meet-

ings scheduled for Thursday, 4 May 2017, and Thursday, 18 May 2017, 

from 3:45pm - 5:30pm in the Multi-purpose Hall. Parents are requested and 

highly encouraged to attend to find out how their children have performed in the 

first term. In addition, all parents are requested to sign up to Konnective as the 

school communicates with parents via Konnective. Memos and letters are no 

longer given to students to take home. All letters, memos and other communi-

cation are sent through Konnective and is available on the College website. 

I would like to thank parents for leaving the College grounds by 8:30am and not 

coming into the College before 3:30pm to pick up their children. Of course, par-

ents are welcome to come to the office during the school day for payments, 

purchase of uniforms etc. Please report directly to the office and office staff will 

attend to your queries. Your cooperation enables the College to have better 

security for students and staff during formal instructional hours.  

Jazaak-Allah Khairan. 

Dr Popie Hossain Rhaman 

Upcoming Events 

 Y7-Y8 Parent-Teacher 

Meetings 

 NAPLAN tests 

 Early Release at 2:45pm 

in Ramadan  



WELCOME BACK 
TO TERM 2! 

By 

Mrs N Jumali  

 

Welcome back to Term 2 and we hope you all have had a wonderful holiday with your children. It is going 

to be a busy term with the upcoming month of Ramadan soon.  

Thank you to parents who came for the Parent– Teacher meeting in Term 1 to discuss your child’s  

progress. All students are working to the best of their ability and I am proud of their effort. Keep up this  

fantastic effort in Term 2 as well.  

Below are some snapshots of our activities in class in Term1.  

Looking at patterning while doing fruit kebabs  

Art integrated with Mathematics to form 2D shapes  



Harmony Day Photos of Us  

The following outlines some of 

our learning in Term 2: 

This term under Literacy, students will be learning how to construct narrative and look at character descriptions. 
They will become familiar with the use of adjectives and noun groups. We will be reading a wide range of narrative 
texts and writing descriptions about the different characters. We will also focus on basic punctuation such as capital 
letters and full stops in our writing. In reading, the focus is to ensure that children read for meaning and to gather  
information.   

For home reading, it is important that parents sign the reading log as it helps us know where your child is at with 
their reading at home. We are also cultivating the love for reading so please encourage them to read every night.  

For Creative Arts, we are focusing on Visual Arts and Drama. Children will create an array of artwork allowing them 
to develop fine motor skills and to experiment with a variety of media. Drama will focus on a story read in class 
about a Rainbow Fish and how to show kindness to others.  

In our Mathematics Learning Area, we continue to work on consolidation of Numbers through concepts such as 
counting, place value and addition. We will begin exploring the different addition strategies and will continue to    
develop these concepts throughout the term. Students will be introduced to a wide range of problem solving      
strategies, including drawing pictures or diagrams and using materials, counters, number lines and hundred charts. 
Students will learn through mathematical investigations, working both inde-
pendently and in groups. 

For History, students will learn about similarities and differences by comparing 
the past with the present and how technology has changed. 

In Geography, students will continue to describe features of places and mapping 
skills. Some of the natural features in a place are explained in our Aboriginal 
dream stories read in class.  

In Science, we are looking at everyday materials that can be changed in a variety 
of ways and exploring how they change.  

An excursion for the Year 1 will be coming up this term as well so it is definitely 
going to be an exciting term with lots of learning and fun.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs N Jumali 

Contact Us 

Give us a call for more    

information about our  

school services   

Langford Islamic College 

57 Southgate Road 

Langford WA 6147 

(08) 9458 5206 

admin@lic.wa.edu.au 

Visit us on the web at 

www.islamiccollege.com.au 



 

Sculpture by the Sea 

 

 

Year 8 Students attended the ‘Sculpture by the Sea’ exhibition in Cottesloe on the 16
th
 March 2017. This 

was a great opportunity for students to integrate with the local community and develop an understanding of 

how elements and principles of design are embedded into the production of Sculptural form. Students  

enjoyed the variety of materiality in which they were able to explore art works created for location by local, 

state, national and international Artists. Students considered the process of construction and the innovation 

of a variety of surfaces. In the early afternoon, students attended another exhibition at the Kidogo Art House 

in Fremantle and the creative artist stu-

dios where a guest artist gave a talk 

about her professional  

photography practice. This term the  

students will work on a sculpture  

project with the Artist-in-Residence 

Sculptor, Mr Jon Denaro whom has 

exhibited over the past 10 years at the 

‘Sculpture by the Sea’ exhibition. 

By: Ms B Douglas 



 

Snapshots of      

Mrs Kaul's classroom 

Welcome to your child's Grade 2 year. I hope that you and your family   

have had a wonderful break. I hope you all are rested and are ready to get 

back into the swing of things. I see us as a team – child, parents and 

teacher. We must all work together to ensure success for your child in 

their grade 2 year. 

Some Highlights of Term 1 

In Science, students learnt about the effects 
of  mixing materials together and did experi-
ments to confirm their predictions. 

Harmony Day is a day of cultural respect for everyone who calls Australia 
home – from the traditional owners of this land to those who have come 
from many countries around the world. On 21st March 2017, all the stu-
dents gathered in the gymnasium to watch a traditional performance of 
aboriginal culture. 

Writing - Students will be focusing on Recount writing. Creating writing ideas and reviewing writing conventions. 

Maths - Students will be focusing on mental and written strategies for addition, money, patterns, measurement, clocks, 
calendars , seasons, collecting data & picture graphs. 

History - Local History                                                 Science - Chemical sciences / Material world 

Geography - Connecting to places                              Health - ’I'm Healthy, Safe & Active’ 

Upcoming Event- Excursion to Perth Mint & 
Bell Tower on 16th May 2017. 

 

‘Every child is gifted. 

They just unwrap 

their packages at 

different times’ - 

In History, stude nts learnt about 
"Our Heritage" - Old & New. To  
experience this, students did an 
art activity about how clocks 
looked in the past. 



 

COMING INSIDE THE COLLEGE: PARK AT MAIN CAR PARK  

 

PARENTS WHO ARE COMING INTO THE COLLEGE ARE TO PARK AT THE MAIN CAR 

PARK (Osten Drive). PARENTS 

MUST NOT DROP-OFF OR 

PICK-UP THEIR CHILD/REN 

FROM THIS CAR PARK.  

IMPORTANT:  

Please also note that it is the      

parents’ responsibility to        

supervise their child/ren in      

the car park at all times.  

 

Your cooperation in complying  

with the above is required.  

Jazaak-Allahu-Khairan 

Management  

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION  

In order to ensure better traffic management, we are implementing 

the following with regards to drop-off and pick-up location to be   

effective as of Monday, 3
rd

 May 2017.  

 

DROP-OFF & PICK-UP LOCATION: NORBURY WAY  

NORBURY WAY IS THE ONLY LOCATION FOR DROPPING OFF & PICKING UP           

YOUR CHILD/REN (not the car park).  

PARENTS MUST REMAIN IN THE CAR AND BE WAITING FOR 5 MINUTES MAXIMUM.     

PARENTS MUST NOT PARK & LEAVE THE CAR UNATTENDED IN NORBURY WAY.    

LIC 
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This workshop has been designed to help parents and carers teach 

their children how to safely navigate the digital world. 
 

 
 

SESSION OVERVIEW 
 An overview of the digital world including current Australian statistics and 

trends, apps commonly used by children and young people and relevant age  
restrictions. 

 

 Specific information about online gaming, photo and video sharing, sexting/
nudes, online grooming, pornography, inappropriate content and cyber bullying. 

 

 Information about protecting personal information online, digital footprint,    
igital reputation and the laws in Western Australia. 

 

 Information about parental controls and restrictions, balancing online time 
and establishing boundaries and expectations. 

 

Presented by Justine O’Malley BA(Ed), GradCertCP, MSW 
 

Date: Tuesday 16th May 2017 

Time: 6:00pm-8:30pm 

Location: Don Russell Performing Arts Centre, Thornlie 

Bookings essential: safecity@gosnells.wa.gov.au or 93973121 

Cost: Free 

This FREE workshop is hosted by 
 

 

1300 310 083 or admin@caringcommunities.org.au 
WA Child Safety Services is a service arm of Caring Communities Inc. 

www.caringcommunities.org.au 

CYBER  SAFETY 
 

Parent Workshop 

mailto:safecity@gosnells.wa.gov.au
mailto:admin@caringcommunities.org.au
http://www.caringcommunities.org.au/





